
Charleston School District’s AMI Plan 

 

The Charleston School District follows the understanding that learning can happen in a variety of 
settings.    Appropriate timed AMI days will allow students to continue their classroom instruction 
without interruption of the learning process.  Assignments will be relevant to work being done in the 
classroom and will be aligned with the Arkansas State Standards.  Any necessary material will be 
included in the student packet that is sent home or will be readily available in the home.  The Charleston 
Schools will be prepared to provide instruction on days that may be designated as AMI days.  
Assignments will be delivered by several avenues.  Paper packets will be sent home for our younger 
students (Grades K-6), that will contain relevant classroom activities for math, reading, science, writing, 
and social studies.   Paper packets and or classroom assignments will be delivered by google classroom, 
google folders and by email for our older students (Grades 7-12).  The district strongly believes that 
more effective learning occurs throughout the school year rather than adding multiple days to the end 
of the school year.  

Attendance for the student is dependent on the student returning their completed assignment within 

five days of returning to school after an AMI day has been declared.  Failure to return assignments will 

result in the student or students being considered absent for the AMI day. 

The District will ensure implementation of Individual Education Programs for students with disabilities. 

The special education teachers will have accommodated lesson plans with modifications ready to be 

sent home, that matches the student’s IEP.  Students that have related services, such as, speech, 

occupational or physical therapy, or mental health will be rescheduled by their therapist upon returning 

to school. 

 


